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Member of the Month 

Santa Fe Car Wash.  Full Car 
Detail.   
Winner this month is member 
Number: 501461 
Your member number is at the top 
of your monthly statement.  This 
month one lucky winner will 

receive a Bumper to Bumper Car Detail Value 
$169.95 Carpet Shampoo, Seat Shampoo, Dash and 
Door detail, Waxed and vacuumed. Congratulations 
Mr. Hicks for being the June winner. The July winning 
members name will be published in August 
Newsletter.    
 
Two Person Best Ball 
Saturday, June 8, 2019 
 
Flight A 
1st Todd Pickering, Morgan Uhlick 66 
2nd Pete Needham, Kerry Lundin 66 
3rd Jeff Wholey, Matt King 68 
4th Rick Self, Paul Cseko 69 
 
Flight B 
1st Chris Stevens, Adam Stevens 72 
2nd Stan Greetham, Vince Dodd 73 
3rd Steve Allen, Anne Allen 73 
4th Jack Lindblad, Paul Lindblad 74 
Closest to the Pin #5  
   Todd Pickering 3’7” 
Closest to the Pin #14 
   Kerry Lundin 3’9” 
 
PGA Jr. League 
PGA Jr. League is off and running until July 24th. 
Teams we are playing against are; Lake of the Woods, 
Gauntlet, Fauquier Springs and Augustine.  
 
Tuesday Night Twilight League   This league is a 
twilight 9 hole league with a 5 pm shotgun start.  
Anyone interested in playing in this league, please call 
or signup in the Pro Shop.  Signup is a must. 

 

 
Hole in One 
Congratulations to Ron Pickering!  Hole in One on 
hole #7 on June 25, 2019. 
 
Robert E Lee Cup 
Golf Course vs Golf Course 

Congratulations to: 
 

Augustine 
 

Thank you to all the courses that 
participated; Gauntlet, Lee’s Hill, 
Medal of Honor  and Augustine. 
Special Thank You to our team from 

Lee’s Hill; Todd Pickering, Morgan Uhlick, Matt King, 
Kerry Lundin, Gary Stefaniga, Jeff Wholey, Ronnie 
Quayle, Pete Needham, Jim Leahy, Larry Rupert, 
Ron Hake and Vince Dodd. 
 
Flag Tournament  

To be held on Thursday, July 4th.  7 
am Tee Times.  Greens, Cart, Flag 
for Cart, contest and prizes.  
Regular fees and $20 Entry fee.  

Sign up in the pro shop or at the sign up podium.   
 
Club Championship – October this year! 
The Club Championship is scheduled for October 5th & 
6th this year. Sign up is in the foyer at the podium. Tee 
Times.  Golf, Cart, Prizes and Sunday Cookout, $50 
Entry Fee.  There are Four (4) Coveted Parking Spots up 
for grabs! 
 

 Now Available! 
On Line Pre Registration Jr. Golf Camp 

 
It’s time to sign up for Jr. Golf Camp!  
This year, for your convenience, we 
have  
On Line Pre Registration! 
Visit our website and right from the 
home page you can pre-register your 

child. The camp dates, form and information 
www.leeshillgc.com  July 8-12 & August 5-9 
 

http://www.leeshillgc.com/


 

Patriot Days August 30 – September 2                       

• $25 donation: One winner will win $50 gift 
certificate to the pro shop! 

• $10 donation: will be entered to play the 
closest to the pin on hole #5 and each day a 
winner will be selected to win a certificate for 
4 greens fees. 

• $5 donation: will be entered to win a Callaway 
prize. Winners will be announced. 

Benefits the Folds of Honor Foundation.  Learn more 
at www.patriotgolfday.com.   
 
Range Closing 
The Driving Range will close on Wednesdays at 
5:00pm till Thursday 12 noon for maintenance and 
clean up. 
 
Member Support Appreciated  
We would like to express our sincere appreciation to 
our members for their support and patience over the 
last few months.  It has been an extremely active 
Spring outing season.  We understand these events 
may utilize the same tee times needed for member 
play and we will continue to do our best to manage the 
tee sheet so you can play as often as possible. The 
revenue generated from these events helps support the 
membership by keeping the dues affordable and the 
golf course in great shape.   
 
Member Guest Flyer: 
Member Guest this year will be on September 13-15  
With a practice round and social on September 13th 
Sponsor forms are available on line, in the foyer or for 
the asking.  Remember any member that gets $600 in 
sponsorships, will get their entry fee for them and their 
guest waived.  If you have any questions about 
Member Guest, call Jamie or Cindi in the clubhouse.  
We are only a few months away! 
 
No Fishing!   

While we understand the ponds are 
very attractive to those that like to 
fish, it is very dangerous to fish on a 
golf course.  No Fishing is allowed 
and if you see anyone fishing, please 

report it to the Pro Shop. The Golf Course, Lee’s Hill, 
accepts no liability to those that get injured while 
fishing on the golf course.                                                                                                                                              

 
Glowball 

Mark your calendars; Glowball is 
scheduled for Friday, October 25th.  
This event does max out and it is 
important to sign up early.   

 
 

TURF TALK 
Summer weather has arrived, and a more “normal” 
weather pattern has emerged. Rainfall rates are down, 
and temperatures are closer  to average as compared to 
last season. We have taken full advantage of our 
beneficial growing weather by optimizing our turf care 
programs for maximum sustained growth. On greens we 
continue to fertilize, vent and apply plant protection 
products that will help the turf survive our rigorous 
summer weather. Thin areas are being plugged and 
sanded to help facilitate stolon growth and  aid in full 
recovery. 
 
We thank you for your patience as we continue to 
irrigate greens in the afternoon in order to lower  surface 
temperatures  and help to alleviate stress.  Fairways and 
tees have all been aerated and fertilized to help promote 
healthier turf. A growth regulator has  been applied to 
promote lateral, rather than vertical plant growth. It also 
reduces clipping yield and improves turf density. 
Roughs will be aerated this month and weed control 
products applied to alleviate weed pressures.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the course this 
summer.  

 
John Burns, Superintendent 
 
Speed Limit 25 mph 

Attention all guests, employees and visitors of 
Lees Hill. Golf Club, please adhere to the 
25mph speed limit on Old Dominion Pkwy.  
 

 
 
90 Degree Cart Rule: Important (please read) 
At this time of the year, it is extremely important to 
enter the fairways at 90 degrees to the ball from the path 
in order to help not wear out the turf at the beginning of 
each fairway once leaving the tee box. Your help and 
attention to this matter  
is most appreciated. 

 

http://www.patriotgolfday.com/

